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- -SUMMARY OF BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN

ATTACHMENT 4
ADVISORY BOARD ACTION
Comments on Preliminary 2004-2019 Capital Improvements Program

~ April 27, 2004

Recommendation: The Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board recommends that the Council

Vote:

Vote:

Prepared by:

consider the following comments and requests when reviewing the
Preliminary 2004-2019 Capital Improvements Program: '

» The Board noted that the preliminary CIP did not contain funds for bicycle

and pedestrian improvements. They considered that the 2003 Street and
Sidewalks Bond funds should be in addition to not a replacement for CIP
funding for bicycle and pedestrian improvements.

8-0.

Aye: Jed Dube (Chair), Tim Sauhders, Rich Killingsworth, Alice Neebe,
Kate Millard, Nick Lurie, Heidi Perry, Wayne Pein

Nay: | none

The Board also discussed the need for funds to provide additional and

replacement bus shelters and recommended that the Town Council should

look for any available source of funding including match funding or bonds for
bus shelters, but that the 2003 Sidewalks and Street Bond money should not
be used for this purpose.

7-1

Aye: Jed Dube (Chair), Rich Killingsworth, Alice Neebe, Kate Millard,
Nick Lurie, Heidi Perry, Wayne Pein

Nay: Tim Saunders

Mr. Saunders felt that the Board should not seek to limit the Town Council from
taking whatever action it felt appropriate concerning this matter.

Jed Dube, Chair, Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board
Gordon Sutherland, Principal Planner



